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Pewaukee School Board Approves Final
Budget and Tax Levy for 2021-22

Pewaukee, WI - On Monday, October 25th 2021, the Pewaukee School District Board of
Education approved the budget and tax levy for the 2021-22 school year. The approved levy of
$28,266,758 represents a decrease from the 2020-21 fiscal year of over 1%.

The tax rate of $8.91 per $1,000 of property value represents a decrease of $0.55 from the
previous year. This represents the lowest rate in decades for the taxpayers in the district.
“We are really pleased for our community that we have been able to bring forward a substantial
facilities project with a lower than projected impact on the total tax rate” said Dr. Mike Cady;
Pewaukee School District Superintendent.

Pewaukee School District is a public 4K-12 district offering an award-winning, future-ready
education to nearly 3,000 students on a unique, single-campus setting. We are passionately
committed to our mission to open the door to each child’s future.

xxx

Pewaukee School District︱404 Lake Street, Pewaukee, WI, 53072︱www.Pewaukeeschools.org︱262-691-2100

http://www.pewaukeeschools.org

